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Chatsworth Road Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group

Minutes of the Meeting held Wednesday 20 September 2023
[Online (Zoom) meeting]
Present
Ken Davis (Chair), Jan Bird, Nick James, Janet Portman, Paul Thefaut, Lucie Wattam, Michele Young
Apologies
Ian Fowkes, Ian Gerrard, Nigel Gregory, Dr Lucy Scriven
1. MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING
The minutes of the meeting of 21 June 2023 were accepted by the meeting as an accurate record.
2. MATTERS ARISING not covered elsewhere on the agenda
3. LS has added details of the Tinnitus Support Group to the Accurx patient information template.
6.i. Non-receipt by GPs of Healthwatch survey. Action – KD will report this back to the next network meeting.
6.iv. NAPP. KD has confirmed that he can access the site.

8.i. PPG leaflets. Nothing new. Action – LW will arrange for ‘How to make the most of your appointment’ leaflets to go out.
8.ii. Annual check-ups. It was confirmed that height and weight are normally included.

3. PENDING ITEMS
Nothing to report.
4. PATIENT SURVEYS
i. Friends and Family survey. Congratulations once more to the Practice staff on the very positive responses.
ii. Action – LW to check whether we can restart waiting room surveys.

iii. Lister House survey. Discussion took place about the value of weighted responses, but it was agreed that our current approach is sufficient. The question of whether it would be helpful to survey staff was raised. 
5. REPORT FROM NETWORK MEETINGS etc.
i. PPG Champions Group Meeting. A pretend PPG meeting was staged, which was much less formal than ours, and all went awry. KD didn’t feel we had much to learn from it, as ours are much better and more productive!
ii. Derbyshire Integrated Care PPG Network meeting. The issue of problems with access to GPs was raised, something CRMC is well aware of and has taken steps to ameliorate. Action – If the practice has any problems with any government demands, LW will let us know.
6. PRACTICE REPORT
i. The PPG congratulated the Practice staff on a very successful flu and Covid jab day. Some people had declined Covid jabs, some would have them later. It was suggested that PPG members may be able to help out on such occasions, though LW thought they were well under control.
ii. DNAs. Action – KD will write an exortation to attend (or cancel) to be added to Facebook page. Text reminders are sent, but they are not very reliable.
iii. New member of the admin team, Jess Purdy, who had already done a great job on flu jab day. Lorraine has left, and been replaced by another experienced pharmacist, Anna Popovic.

7. ANY OTHER BUSINESS
i. New members. Action – KD will try to think of something to put on Facebook to encourage new members. He will also have another go at sending a letter to the head teacher at Brookfield School regarding the potential for school students to join the PPG.
8.  DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING
18 October 2023, 3.30pm

